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June 23, 2022 
 
To:  Sam Orth III, Director and CIO, Department of Technology 

From:  Shoreh Elhami, Enterprise Data Architect/Citywide GIS Manager 

Subject: Tableau Annual Renewal, additional licenses, and training 

 

The Department of Technology’s Data and Analytics Services (DAS) team used the RFQ option 
(RFQ022015) to seek qualified vendors for Tableau’s annual renewal, additional licenses, and 
training.   

The solicitation received three (3) proposals:  

- Brown Enterprise Solutions: $149,876.13 
- Communication Square, LLC: $150,615.00 
- SHI: $154,371.63 

Brown Enterprise Solutions offered the lowest and best proposal and we recommend that they 
would be awarded with this contract. 
 

Thank you and please contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 


